
To the Lord Mayor and                                              Report No. 15/2020  
Members of Dublin City Council Report of the North West Area 

Committee 
 
 

 
 
 

 

North West Area Committee Breviate of Meeting held on 10th December 2019 

 

 
 
 

1) Proposed disposal of a section of a former laneway at the rear of 25 McKee Avenue 
Finglas, Dublin 11. 
 
Order: Recommend to City Council. 

 
2) Proposed disposal of lands at Silloge Road, Ballymun, Dublin 11  

 
Order: Following a discussion on the report, a vote was taken, four in favour of 
recommending the report, one against and one abstention. The report was, 
accordingly, recommended to City Council. 

 
3) Proposed disposal of a plot and grant of a wayleave to the Electricity Supply Board at 

Sillogue Avenue, Ballymun, Dublin 11. 
 
Order: Recommend to City Council. 

 
 

 
Councillor Anthony Connaghan 
Chairperson 
11th December 2019  
 
 
  



Attendance: 
  
Councillors:    
Lord Mayor Paul McAuliffe 
Anthony Connaghan 
Noeleen Reilly 
Keith Connolly 
Caroline Conroy 
Mary Callaghan 
 
Officials:     
Owen P. Keegan (Chief Executive),  
Coilín O’Reilly (Director of Services – North City),  
Aidan Maher (Area Manager),  
Mary Weir (A/Area Manager),  
Catherine Brophy Walsh (Public Domain Officer),  
Paul Lambert (Project Estate Officer),  
Liam Barry (Economic Development Officer),   
Bridget Gilbert (Senior Staff Officer),  
Mary Bellew (Staff Officer), Catalin Rosca (Assistant Engineer),  
Eoin Corrigan (A/Senior Executive Engineer), (Executive Planner),  
Paul Clegg (Executive Manager),  
Helen McNamara (Senior Executive Officer) 
 Pat O’Halloran, Senior Executive Engineer,  
Chris Ursu, Executive Engineer 
 
 
Consultants:  
Paul Larkin, Manager Dublin North  
Christopher Walsh, Dublin Bus 

 
 


